1122 Yorkshire Drive Carrollton, Texas January 23, 2004

Dodson Foundation P.O. Box 1699 Allen, Texas

Dear Mr. Dodson:

Thank you for the excellent work that you did for us last week. The work began promptly and was completed on schedule. Also, the crew was highly efficient. I observed their carefully working through the sprinkler system and an underground drainage in one area while installing the root barriers. The crew met their challenges, and all was done with great care.

Thank you for conscientiously monitoring the entire project yourself. In addition, we appreciate your crew completely restoring the yard surface. We are very pleased with your work.

It was a pleasure to do business with you, and I certainly recommend you to my friends and neighbors.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Rogers